
Worship Aids 
 

Large print bulletins and listening devices are 

available in the Narthex.  Copies of this week’s 

sermon are available from the ushers for the 

hearing impaired. Please ask an usher for 

assistance with any of the above. 

 

 

Child Care and Sunday School  
 

Childcare for infants and toddlers is available 
during worship in the nursery. Kids through 2nd 
grade begin in worship, and then are escorted 
downstairs after the Children's Sermon for their 
own worship service.  Kids in 3rd - 5th grade meet 
directly in room 105 at 9:30 a.m. for Sunday 
School. Youth in 6th grade and up remain in 
worship with their family.  

 

 

New to Bower Hill? Want more info? 
 

Please feel free to pick up a visitor packet in the 

Narthex (just outside the sanctuary).  Contact the 

pastor, Rev. Dr. Brian Snyder, via the office at  

412-561-4114, with any questions. 

 

 
Leading in Worship This Morning 

 
Pastors:  Rev. Dr . Fred Leasure 

         

Anne Carper Smith 
Director of Music Ministries 

 
Lector - DJ Geis 

 
Usher Captain  - Matt Belardi 

 
Greeters 

Cynthia Gissin, Gordon Mitchell, Anne Mitchell 
 

Sexton  -  Alan Hohlfelder 
 

Flower Deacon  -  Brianna Ivey 
 

Web Stream   -  Peter Morgan 
 

Soundboard  -  Jean Miewald 
 

Coffee Hour Hosts  

Nancy Andrews, Goode Family 
 
 

Attendance --- 5/29/22 

38 total in worship / 3 children 

Find us on the web at www.BowerHillChurch.org 

 
Sanctuary Flowers / Donation Dedications  

 
In lieu of flowers this morning, a donation 

 was made to BHCC Mission by Karl Casey. 



   
Youth Ministries 

 
Summer Sunday School and Nursery Coverage 
 
We are now into our Summer format for Sunday school for 
children.  Children from preschool through 8th grade are invited to meet 
directly downstairs in room 110 before worship begins at 9:30 
a.m.  Kids will hear a short children’s sermon/biblical-based lesson and then have time to 
socialize and enjoy our playground.  Older youth (5th-8th grade) are invited to join and help lead 
activities like chalk, crafting, or bubbles for the younger kids.  Slots are still available for adult 
volunteers to help with Summer Sunday School.  Please use this link to sign up.  Childcare for 
infants and toddlers will be available in the nursery during the worship service as usual, but there 
will be no second hour coverage.   
 
 
 

Registration is now open for ReNew: The Green VBS 
2022 

 
This summer, we invite kids from completed preschool through 
2nd grade to participate in ReNew:  The Green VBS.  ReNew VBS 
will run daily the week of August 1-5, from 9:30am-noon. During 

the week, kids will explore God’s Word through Jesus’ Parable of the Sower, learn about God’s 
Creation and what we can do to care for it, meet members of our community who are stewards of 
the environment, make new friends and have a great time!  Click here to register on-line for 
ReNew VBS.   
If you would like to help plan this ministry event, please contact Amy. 
 
 
 
 
 

Youth Group to host Hot Metal Bridge meal in July 
 
Save the date!  Bower Hill Youth will host dinner at The Table 
ministry at Hot Metal Bridge on Tuesday, July 19.  We will meet on 
Sunday, July 17th from 12-4pm to make the meal.  Look for full 
details on how you can help in the coming weeks. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1UOS6Hl7HPPAZb666lxu7JTeIJqRsQFFAQ3VGd1zAn1Q/edit#gid=1010203724
https://forms.gle/Qo7cYzqc4YZopcFW9
https://forms.gle/Qo7cYzqc4YZopcFW9


 
From the Mission Committee . . . .  
 
Our "Giving Tree" is adorned with tags identifying items needed by the 
Humane Animal Rescue of Pittsburgh (HARP).  The organization offers a 
variety of services to support both domestic and wild animals.  In 
addition to providing adoption, veterinary, and wildlife rehabilitation 
services, their mission is to provide cutting-edge resources for all animals 
in need.  In order to support HARP's mission, you will find tags on the 
tree that describe specific agency needs.  Some of these items can be 
purchased from local stores, while others can be given from your own stash of things you might 
otherwise get rid of, like the cardboard rolls from toilet paper or paper towels.  Donations will 
be accepted through June 15. 

Beginning on June 6, the 
church office will adopt a 
modified summer 
schedule, closing on 
Monday’s. 

Lighting the Steeple Dedication 
 

Consider sponsoring the lighting of the steeple in honor of an anniversary, 
birthday, remembrance of a loved one, a prayer request, or some other significant date.  
Notice of your lighting—and the person, prayer, or date that it commemorates—will 
appear in the weekly bulletin.  The cost for this remembrance is $10 a day.  Email your 
request to Amy Leasure at amlea97@hotmail.com.  

Unity Food Pantry 
Collection  

Sunday, June 12 
 

Unity Food Pantry  biggest need this 
month is for canned spaghetti sauce (no 
meat flavored, please), boxed cereal, and 
canned soups. 

Senior Men’s Breakfast   
Tuesday,  June 7,  8:00 a.m.   

Location:  Denny's restaurant at 2180 Greentree Road, near  Swallow 

Hill Road.  No reservation needed.  All men are welcome.  Questions or 

comments, contact Glenn Child at gstchild@yahoo.com. 

mailto:gstchild@yahoo.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
June 5 
Pentecost 
9:30am Summer Sunday School (PreK-5th grade) - Rm 110 
9:30am Worship 
10:30am Fellowship (Coffee) 
11:00am First Baptist Worship 
3:00pm GS Troop #50587 (Rm.110, Playground)  
 
June 6 
7:00pm A & P Comm. via Zoom  
 
June 7 
8:00am Men's Breakfast Group - Denny's 
7:00pm Worship & Music (Zoom) 
7:30pm BS Troop 28 (FH)  
 
June 8 
7:00pm Mayfair on Moffett (110,105)  
 
June  9 
8:00pm Eco-Justice Team (Conf. Rm. 101)  
 
June 10  
 
June 11 
 
June 12 
Trinity Sunday 
Unity Food Pantry 
9:30am Summer Sunday School (PreK-5th grade) 
- Rm 110 
9:30am Worship 
10:30am Fellowship (Coffee) 
11:00am First Baptist Worship   
    
      
     

 
Bower Hill Community Church 

70 Moffett Street 
Pittsburgh, PA 15243 

(412) 561-4114 
 

Website: 
www.BowerHillChurch.org 
Email: office@bhccml.com 

 
Office Hours 

M-F  9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
 

OUR CHURCH STAFF 
 

Rev. Dr. Brian Snyder 
Pastor 

br@bhccml.com 
 

Parish Associate 

Rev. Dr. Fred Leasure 
fr@bhccml.com 

 
Company of Pastors 

Rev. Phil Jamison 
Rev. Dr. Fred Leasure 
Rev. Dr. Betty Sykes 

 
Amy Grella 

Director of Education Ministries  
am@bhccml.com 

 
Anne Carper Smith 

Director of Music Ministries 
an@bhccml.com 

 
Phil Engel 

Financial Secretary 
pe@bhccml.com 

 
Kim Digman 

Office Administrator 
office@bhccml.com 

Worship Volunteers 

June 12 

 
Usher Captain 

Matt Arner 
 

Greeters 
Phyllis Madden 

 
Sexton 

Tim Lease 

 

Flower Deacon 

Josie Sheldon 
 

Web Stream 

Glenn Child 
 

Soundboard 

Dave Stewart 
 

Coffee Hour Hosts 

Robbins Family 


